
                                 

 

 Every year, Sloan Elementary is the proud sponsor of our very own “Duck Race”.  

This beloved event is a ton of fun for the students, and it benefits a great cause! 

ALL proceeds go directly to the American Cancer Society’s Relay for Life on behalf 

of our own “Team Sloan”. This year’s DUCK RACE is May 6th. 

The students will meet at our creek, cheer on the ducks, and enjoy popcorn and 

freeze pops at the pavilion afterwards!  It’s a wonderful day for a very worthy 

cause.  A Party will be awarded to the classroom that raises the most money. 

Contributions to the American Cancer Society are welcome.  We plan to repeat our 

success from previous years and hope that through the generosity of the families 

at Sloan, we will reach our goal.  If you would like to donate, please send in the 

attached form below.  Please make checks payable directly to “Sloan PTO”. 

As always, thank you for your continued generosity and support! 

 Kara Bertucci, Chris Sadoski (Duck Race Committee) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Yes, I would like to make a contribution to the American Cancer Society in support of 

the Duck Race and “Team Sloan”! 

Enclosed is my donation of: _______________________________ 

(please make checks payable to Sloan PTO) 

Name: ___________________________________________ 

Homeroom Teacher__________________________________ 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


